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JUNIOR SCHOOL SWIMMING CARNIVAL

It was great to see so many students participating in events at the Junior School
Swimming Carnival held at Prairiewood Leisure Centre on Wednesday 10 February.

All students had an opportunity to have a go, with children entering 50m, 25m or novelty events.

The grandstand was alive with colour, with many students proudly wearing their College House
shirt and cheering their house on in the competitve events.

The 25m races were very popular and students in the novelty events had lots of fun with Miss
Hackfath and Miss Garard.

The relays were hotly contested, with many close races.

A big thank you to the Year 11 Fitness class, under the guidance of Mr Fox and Mr Weir, who
eagerly assisted on the day. They did an excellent job encouraging the Junior students and
helping in the pool where needed.
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Congratulations to LEWIS house who won the overall House Point competition at the Carnival.

The results were;

Carmichael | 874 points

AGE Champions will be announced at an Assembly later in the year.

Names of students who will compete at the NASSA carnival are printed on the Sports noticeboard.
We wish them all the best as they represent the College on Tuesday 2 March.

Mrs Sharon Evans
P- 6 Sports Coordinator
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